
Year in Review 

 Physical Items Borrowed . . . 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 41,207 

 E-content Used. . . . . .55,648 

 Total Borrowed. . . . . 96,855  

 Items in Collection . . 64,412 

 Computer Uses . . . . . .1,420 

 WiFi Uses. . . . . . . . . . . . 966 

 Registered Borrowers  2,524 

 Program Attendance    1,670 

 Library Visits. . . . . . . .18,663 

 Meeting and Study Space Use 

(Non-Library). . . .  75 

2021 By the Numbers: 

Current                  

Board of Trustees: 

Maureen Wheeler, President 

Cindy Zhe, Vice President 

Joseph Cope, Secretary 

Jaime Lovullo, Treasurer 

Peggy Tirrell, Trustee 

Josh Tonra, Trustee 

Helen Zamboni, Trustee 
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Current Library Staff 

Rebecca Budinger-Mulhearn, 

Director 

Colleen Fressie,                  

Senior Clerk 

Kasey Rovito, Youth Services 

Pamela Bickford, Clerk 

Carrianne Conge, Clerk 

Katelyn Costello, Clerk 

Robin Douglas, Clerk 

Annual Board Meeting 

6:30 PM, Last Monday in January 

at the Library 

Library Operations 

 Open 6 Days a Week 

 Open 48 Hours a Week  

 Expenses* . . . . . . . .$230,573 

 Revenue*. . . . . . . . .$245,729 

* Some monies for 2022 projects 

were received in 2021.  

Special Thanks To… 

 Senator Patrick Gallivan 

 Avon Town &             

Village Boards 

 Livingston County    

Board of Supervisors 

 Genesee Valley          

Penny Saver 

 Avon Rotary Club 

 Avon Lions & Lioness 

Clubs 

 Friends of the           

Avon Free Library 

 Many Individual Donors 

Support the Library ~ join the Friends! 

Ask us for details. 

Thanks to YOU,      

we raised $785! 

Yoga & alpacas on the lawn 

Big news in July 
Making fairy gardens & meeting animals. 



 

Coming in 
   2022:   

Improvements to our front entrance including         
accessible stairs and ramp, energy-efficient lighting, 

updated landscaping, and shady seating area.  

Front entrance improvements 

We are working on a concept to 
greatly enhance our backyard for the 

betterment of the Avon community. 
 

Preliminary plans include:  

 pavilion (with storage)  

 amphitheater 

 bike racks 

 Energy-efficient LED lighting  

 benches 

 themed gardens and activity areas 

 improved parking  

 accessible ramp and walkways 
 

 

Stay tuned for updates 
and ways you can be 

part of the excitement!             

And beyond... 

Backyard preliminary plans 


